

## SHARON DURKAN OFFICE OF BOSTON CITY COUNCILOR, DISTRICT 8

July 10, 2024

Dear Council President Louijeune,

I want to extend my regret for my absence from today's City Council Meeting due to illness. I will be reviewing the proceedings from home and following up with my staff, who will be watching, for anything I have missed.

I was eager to speak on my filing #1124, this afternoon, and will be refiling that for next week.

Sincerely,

Sharon Durkan

**Boston City Councilor, District 8** 

Sharon Derken